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Missionaries to the Philippines

Dear Frlends in the Ministry,

Merry Christmas!

Gwer!, -rarnisan ard i rarant to {rish you a very merry Christmas and a fruitful new year, God has been so

grcd ta us a: we ea#€avor to expand our vision and ask H im to increase ou r passion for the Filipino

:oris- lhe 9ib*e s4n "wait on lhe Lord" which does not mean we are to be idle! Jesus taught us to work
while A is yet day! We want to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for you r interest in the
Filipi** people and your faithfui support i: really appreciated.

Bible Students

we are so privileged to train young people to serve the
Lord in the ministry. Please pray for them as they
prepare themselves to plant churches. Some of them
especially, the ladies will be missionaries, helping out
local missionaries in the children ministry in other
villages. also We have 8 more young people graduating

in Senior in the next 2 years, that surrendered to the
Lord to be a missionary to other villages and willing to
study in the Bible School. Pray that their hearts desire

will remain intact, when that time comes. Right now we
are discipling them in our church.

Services

By the grace of God, He is still in the business of saving souls in our church, we are growing in numbers
not only that, but also spiritually. We have several families joining our church and had Baptism line ups

this cominB months, pray that we can shine the Light ofthe Gospel in this community and to other
vlllages. We still have 25 more villages to reach with the cospel. Without God and without God's people
praying for us, we cannot make it. Again, Thank you all for your sacrifices and love for souls in the
Philippines. We love you all and make mention of you daily in our prayers. Until then,

Bro,Darwin, Gwen and Jamison
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